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Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah 

We hope this finds you in good health and enjoying the holiday season.  We had a wonderful  year with a
beautiful wedding at Ethereal Gardens, north of Escondido, for Juliette and Jake on Sept 17th. 

Graham,  Claire  and  Belle  welcomed  our
new  grandson,  Coby  Bear  Birch  on  Aug
21st. We are delighted and Jana is already
enjoying babysitting at  their  home, nearby
in Oceanside, once a week. 

The Sandy Point clubhouse was a perfect
place  for  Juliette's  Bridal  Shower,  and  for
Claire's Baby Shower shown in the photo.

We've had several family gatherings on our new
deck to watch the sunset and enjoy s'mores on
chilly  evenings.  Antony  and  Dianna,  Colin  and
Rene and their  families  are  all  doing well,  and
Jamee continues to get excellent care in La Jolla.

We are so very lucky to have a lovely home and a
wonderful family.  With love and very best wishes
for 2023.  Jana and Michael Birch and Family
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